
Dear Professional Colleague,

eing proud of its achievements made in its journey till date, 
the Institute of Company Secretaries of India is equally and Bquintessentially focused on achieving its vision and mission 

with complete and thorough conviction, dedication, zeal and 
vigour.

While our capacity building and knowledge enhancement 
initiatives portray the professionalism imbibed deep into the 
heart and soul of this institution; the celebration of days like 
World Senior Citizens Day in the presence of senior members of 
the Institute and Foundation Day of ICSI, are what keep us 
grounded, reminding us of the blood and sweat placed in the 
foundation of the organisation by the founding fathers.

Just as any forward journey can never be undertaken leaving the 
past behind or if I was to put it this way, just as no structure can be 
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built to achieve greater heights by cutting ties with the 
Foundation; in a manner quite similar, we at ICSI can never think 
of embarking on the paths ahead without the blessings, benign 
presence, continued support and wise words of guidance of those 
who have been a part of the history and legacy of this Institution.

Keeping in view all this and much more, the ICSI has brought forth 
a unique idea, a different thought and an unparalleled ideology. 

As you are aware that the registrations for the 48th National 

Convention of Company Secretaries to be held on 17-19 

December, 2020 at Indore (M.P.) have been opened. Given the 
ongoing scenario and government guidelines in this regard, the 
Convention this year shall be held in virtual mode as well.

Urging all of you to register for the event for your own self, I 

would like you to extend appreciation towards our senior 

members (above 70 years of age) by making payment for 

them for registering them for attending the Convention on 

the virtual platform at https://tinyurl.com/48NC-

VirtualMode. More than the amount, I believe it’s the gesture 

that shall go a long way in proving our solidarity with our 

roots.

Looking forward to having you amongst us at the 48th National 
Convention of Company Secretaries !!!

TOGETHER – WE CAN AND WE WILL !!!

Regards,

CS Ashish Garg
President, The ICSI


